Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] rezoning of property

From: Lona McKnight < mcknightlona@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 12:11 PM
To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] rezoning of property

CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems.

I live on the corner of Gyddie Dr. and Belle Ave. As a resident of this neighborhood for over 35 years I ask that the request be denied. We don't need more traffic on our streets. When the last housing was developed, Angel Oaks, our streets took on tremendous traffic, littering, and not obeying traffic signs which endangers children and adults that walk for health. Please don't allow this to happen. I am disabled and unable to attend the meeting so I am sending my voice to you. Thank you for giving people like me a chance to voice our opinion. Lona McKnight

Sent from Mail for Wind